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HKEX Consultation on "A Listing Regime for Companies from Emerging and
Innovative Sectors"

I refer to the HKEx consultation paper - ''A Listing Regime for Companies from Emerging and Innovative
Sectors" published on 23 February 2018, and the deadline for submitting comments is 23 March 201.8.

The Law Society is in the course of reviewing the Consultation Paper and will submit written
comments. However, the Law Society requires more time for consideration and would like to seek an
extension of time to submit on 28 March 201.8 Wednesda

High

In view of the substantive issues involved but only 'one month' is allowed for this consultation, I believe
that our request for time extension is reasonable in the circumstances. If further information is required,
please contact me by email or by phone (stated below).

Thanks for your attention.

Kind regards,
Eileen Tain

Assistant Director, Practitioners Affairs
The Law Society of Hong Kong
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